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Jefferson Public Library – Weapons Policy 
 
New Hampshire law permits the possession and use of firearms (RSA 159:26). It is  
understood that some patrons of the Library may carry a weapon into the library.  
 
Some patrons may be disturbed by this practice, the trustees would prefer that patrons 
be discrete, especially around children and in the children’s room.    Trustees hope that 
patrons armed for self-defense use common sense when bringing weapons into the 
Library.  
 
Any person who displays a weapons in the Library to intimidate or threaten a patron will 
be immediately reported to the police. 

 


